
 

https://www.alexandriava.gov/CompleteStreets 

The City of Alexandria would like your input on 
filling a sidewalk gap on Polk Avenue near 
Pelham Street.  
 
This sidewalk would: 
 Give people in the neighborhood a safe, 

dedicated place to walk 
 Improve access to the park for neighbors and 

visitors 
 Improve safety and access for schoolchildren 

walking to Polk Elementary and Hammond 
Middle School 

 Support the City’s adopted Alexandria 
Mobility Plan policy of creating a complete 
sidewalk network 

 
Here are some things to know: 
 The sidewalk would be approximately 250’ 

long, and 5’ wide 
 This sidewalk was recommended through a 

Safe Routes to School Walk Audit for Polk 
Elementary 

 The project is within City street right-of-way 
 5 trees and 9 on-street parking spaces would 

require removal 
 
Please visit the project website to learn more 
and provide feedback by May 22. 

 

www.alexandriava.gov/
transportation-planning/project/
polk-avenue-sidewalk-safe-routes-
to-school-project 

 
 
Alex Carroll (she/her) 
Complete Streets Program Manager 
Department of Transportation &  
Environmental Services 
Alexandria.Carroll@AlexandriaVA.gov 
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